AIFUL Corporation
Press Release
July 12, 2021

Notice of Compliance with New Market Segment **Prime Market'*

AIFUL Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company has received the results of the initial
assessment of the Company's compliance with the listing standards of the new market segments from Tokyo Stock
Exchange, Inc. and confirmed that the Company is in compliance with the listing standards for the "Prime Market"
under the new market segments.

Based on the result, we will proceed with the prescribed procedures related to the application for the selection of a
new market segment scheduled for September of this year.



